West Deptford Township Police Department

K9 Unit

K-9 Sergeant Michael S Franks Jr #4124
K9 “Tazor” K6

K9 Unit Supervisor
Cheéefof Police Sgt Michael Franks

Samuel DiSimone

| would like to take this opportunity to thank you and your business for your support with our
Police Department but more specifically, the K9 Unit.

The generous donation you made to our K-9 Unit supplemented the costs of adding a 4™ K-9 team. The
contributions collected from you as well as the K-9 Benefit will be used to pay for medical bills, training
and the necessary equipment used on an every day basis.

Ptlm Jim Creedon has been chosen as the handler for our new K-9 “Steel” and they are currently
attending the Atlantic County “John Sonny Burke” K-9 Academy. They will receive 22 weeks of training
and be certified in Patrol and Narcotics activities such as obedience, building searches, criminal
apprehension, article searches, tracking, field searches, handler protection and narcotics detection.

Enclosed you will find a flyer for our K-9 Benefit that will take place on September 29, 2017. Please
distribute and share this event. Without your generosity and support, the expansion of the K-9 Unit
would not be possible.

Again, thank you for your generous contributions. We look forward to assisting you and serving you in
the future.

Sincerely,

West Deptford Police K-9 Unit

K-9 Sergeant Mike Franks #4124 & K-9 Tazor
K-9 Officer Joe Lamalfa #4113 & K-9 Chino
K-9 Officer Fred Vergara #4129 & K-9 Reaper

K-9 Officer Jim Creedon #4141 & K-9 Steel

Headquarters: (856) 853-4699 * 400 Crown Point Road West Deptford, NJ 08086 * rax: (856) 853-2940



